
 

 
 
ENMAX Power Corporation 

141 – 50 Avenue SE 

Calgary, AB T2G 4S7 

Tel (403) 514-3000 

enmax.com 
 
 
 
March 7, 2023 
 
Dear Resident/Owner/Occupant: 
 
RE: Application filed with the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) for the 2.82L/2.83L 

VICTORIA PARK Transmission Line Relocation Project 
 
ENMAX Power Corporation would like to advise you that the Facility Application was filed 
with the AUC for the 2.82/2.83L VICTORIA PARK Transmission Line Relocation Project on 
February 28, 2023. The Application has been assigned proceeding number 28001 and can be 
accessed online at www.auc.ab.ca.  
 
The AUC will issue a public notice that you will receive in the mail. This notice will outline how 
to submit any questions or concerns you may have about the Project directly to the AUC.  
 
If you have any questions about the Facility Application process, or matters relating to the 
Project, please contact our Stakeholder Relations team at stakeholderrelations@enmax.com 
or (403) 514-1471.  
 
To learn more about the Project please visit https://www.enmax.com/victoriapark-2-82L. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stakeholder Relations  
ENMAX Power Corporation 
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